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Subject: Call for Volunteers for Liaison Manager to Ecma TC39 

Source: Istvan Sebestyen 

Purpose: Information and action 

Date:  6 June 2014 

 

On the request of IETF/IAB, Ecma and IETF/IAB have established a liaison relationship on TC39 
(ECMAScript) matters. This email is the call for the liaison manager on the IETF/IAB side.  

We, from the Ecma side, should also appoint someone who would be the liaison person towards 
IETF/IAB. 

Just for information, we may end up with two liaison persons but often the same person can also work 
in both directions. 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: IETF-Announce [mailto:ietf-announce-bounces@ietf.org] On Behalf Of IAB Chair 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 8:28 PM 
To: IETF Announce 
Cc: Internet Architecture Board; ietf-http-wg@w3.org; Apps Discuss; json@ietf.org 
Subject: Call for Volunteers for Liaison Manager to ECMA TC39 
 
The IAB and ECMA International's TC39 have agreed to establish a liaison 
relationship between the two organizations.  The IAB is seeking a volunteer to 
serve as IETF liaison manager to ECMA TC39 to represent IETF views, as required.  
The IETF process for managing such relationships is detailed in RFCs 4052, 4053, 
and 4691.  It is preferred to have a liaison manager that participates in with 
both the IETF and TC39 activities, and is familiar with the processes of the 
organizations.  As it is expected that the first activity will be related to 
JSON, therefore some understanding of JSON is desirable. 
 
If you are interested, please reply to this message by 7 July 2014, with a brief 
note that explains your interest, your background, availability to attend 
meetings, and whether you have any potential conflicts of interest.  The IAB 
would like to make a decision during the week of the Toronto IETF meeting. 
 
Please note, the IAB may seek the views of the community on candidates, and we 
may wish to interview candidates during the Toronto meeting. 
 
On behalf of the IAB, 
   Russ Housley 
   IAB Chair 
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